
   

 

Hot weather reminder 

 

Please remember to put sunscreen on your children before 

coming to school. 

 

Children can bring a frozen or very cold bottle of water to school, sunscreen & 

a sun hat. 

 

If children are wearing jumpers or sweatshirts when they arrive, we will encourage them to 

take them off once they get to school. They can wear a plain white T-shirt or polo shirt with 

or without the Stebon logo. Shoulders should be covered so no vests please. 

 

Please remember that, for safety reasons, children should not wear flip flops or 

sliders. 

Class photos 

We took our class photos on Wednesday! 

You should have received a QR code cards from your child’s class 

team. If you have lost your child's code, please contact 

admin@stebon.org.uk 

You will be able to order photos and delivery to the school will be 

free. We will share how to place orders once the photos are ready next week. 

In the meantime, you can scan or enter the QR code on https://

www.getphotos.co.uk/. You may need to create an account and you will receive an 

email notification once the photos are ready. 
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Stebon Primary School’s 

Read our most 

recent Ofsted 

report here 

Attendance 

Every day matters – Every 

minute counts! 

Stebon’s magic number is 

97%. This is because we are 

aiming for 97% attendance. 

This week’s whole school 

attendance was 95% 

Come on Stebon! 

Congratulations to Y2 Brian 

Cox class who had 99.3% 

attendance this week! 

Key dates for this term: 

Mon 23 June - Wed 2 July 

2025: Y4 Gorsefield 

residentials 

Fri 11 July 2025: Reception 

graduation 

Wed 16 July 2025: Stebfest 

Tue 15 - Fri 18 July 2025: Y6 

performances 

Wed 24 July - Tue 2 Sept 2025: 

Summer Holidays 

Click below for: 

PE & swimming timetables 

Term dates for 2025-2026 

academic year 
 

Lunch menu for April-October 

2025 
 

Home learning links 

 

https://www.getphotos.co.uk/
https://www.getphotos.co.uk/
https://stebon.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://stebon.org.uk/health-wellbeing/pe-swimming/
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/lunches/
https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/Stebon-Lunch-Menu-Apr-Oct-2025.pdf
https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/Stebon-Lunch-Menu-Apr-Oct-2025.pdf
https://stebon.org.uk/family-learning/
https://be-well.org.uk-be-well-summer-2025-holiday-club/
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Some of our children in Year 5 

had the opportunity to go 

canoeing at Shadwell Basin 

Outdoor Activity Centre on 

Tuesday. They had a fantastic 

time on the water learning the 

best technique for making the 

boat move quickly - they also 

got to improve on their 

teamwork skills! 

Our Arts Ambassadors watched the ABBA 

Voyage show. 

 

They had a great time watching this unique 

music experience with the amazing holograms 

and light effects. 

 

The most frequently heard questions was: “Is that 

bit real?” 
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 Visit Year 4 Helen Keller class to find out how YOU can make a difference in the fight against climate change. The students have been 

working hard on their amazing posters to inspire you to take action. Become a climate change hero!  

This week, our Family Engagement Team had a fantastic day at the Annual Parent 

Conference held at the Town Hall! We were thrilled to be joined by two wonderful 

parents from our school. 

 

The conference was a brilliant opportunity to attend workshops, engage in discussions, 

and network with other schools and parents. We found two workshops particularly 

insightful: "Creative Wellbeing to Promote Family Connection" and "When Innocence is 

Lost: Understanding Netflix's Adolescence and Protecting Our Children in a Digital 

World."  

 

We also had the chance to meet with various external organizations. One that really 

stood out was DLR and Transport Services. They shared an incredible initiative: one-to-

one sessions for parents who find it challenging to use public transport, whether due to 

unfamiliarity with the system or anxiety. 

This sounds like a truly supportive service! 

If you or someone you know could benefit from this transport support, please don't 

hesitate to reach out to Rabia to be referred. 


